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September 27, 2023 

 

 

To Faculty, Staff and Students: 

 

Many questions are arising regarding the potential impacts to Stevens of a federal government 

shutdown. To the best of our knowledge and based on guidance from higher education and 

research organizations, impacts that may be felt will vary based on the organizational unit.  

 

The American Council on Education has issued this bulletin as guidance and provides updates on a 

periodic basis.   

 

A more detailed assessment of the potential impacts on the research enterprise has been 

developed by the Council on Governmental Relations.  

 

Faculty, staff and students are encouraged to check these resources for news and updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Beth McGrath  Edmund Synakowski  

Vice President for University Relations  Vice Provost for Research and Innovation  

 and Chief of Staff      

https://www.acenet.edu/News-Room/Pages/Government-Shutdowns-and-Higher-Education.aspx
https://www.cogr.edu/sites/default/files/Considerations%20when%20Preparing%20for%20the%20Federal%20Government%20Shutdown_0.pdf

